
MEMORIAL PARK LIGHTS PLANNING – 17.8.19 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Do the lights in the Memorial Park have planning permission?  
I go through the park most days and cannot remember seeing a planning notice. 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Yours faithfully 
 

Request received  
Date: 17.8.19 
 
To Reply by 
Date: 16.9.19 

 

I have checked this out with my colleague and spoken to the Contractors erecting the 
lighting, and I have been advised that planning permission is not generally required 
for local authorities erecting standard lighting on their own land.  But I will put an 
email to planning just to check. 

 Thank you for you enquiry 

 

Reply:  
Date: 22.8.19 

 
Have you found out if planning is required for the lighting in the park? 
I am sorry but just asking your colleague or the contractor is not good enough. I would 
suggest you ask the planning department at NNDC. 
Thank you 
 

Response 
Date: 30.8.19 

Thank you for your enquiry. Yes the lights in the park do need planning permission as 
they are over 4m tall.  We have now put in for retrospective planning permission. 
If you visit the planning portal you will be able to view it there. 
  
I have answered you request in full.   
If there is any more information you require, please can you address it as a FOI to the 
Council as a whole and not to me personally. 
 

Completed 
Date: 23.9.19 

 


